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DATE:  September 28, 2017 
 
TO:  Agents and Haulers of National Forwarding Co., Inc. 
 
FROM:  Tony Ruiz, DPS System Manager 
 
SUBJECT: National Forwarding Emails - Updated Format 
 
 
 
In response to feedback we have received regarding emails that are sent out automatically by 
our computer system, we are in the process of consolidating some emails and updating others.   
 
In the upcoming weeks, you will begin to receive new versions of emails that are already being 
sent.  Also, some emails that you are used to receiving will be stopped completely.  Some 
emails that used to have attachments will now contain the information you need in the body of 
the email. 
 
We expect the transition to go smoothly since we will make the content of the emails clear in the 
subject line. We appreciate any feedback that you may have regarding these updates. 
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